
Annual Chapter Report Outline 

Please complete your Annual Chapter Report and submit to the National Office by May 15. 

Date of report submission: 2018-05-15  

Name of School/College: Temple University  

Chapter Name & region: Beta Lambda – Region II  

Delegate who attended the Rho Chi Annual Meeting: Gabrielle Bohan  

Date Delegate’s name submitted: 2018-05-15  

Past year's officers and e-mail addresses 

President 

First Name 

Gabrielle  

Last Name 

Bohan  

Email 

Tue99191@temple.edu  

Vice President 

First Name 

Gabrielle  

Last Name 

Axelrod 

Email 

Tue96029@temple.edu  

Secretary 

First Name 

Jessica  

Last Name 

Baldwin  

mailto:Tue99191@temple.edu
mailto:Tue96029@temple.edu


Email 

Jessica.lynn.baldwin@temple.edu  

Treasurer 

First Name 

Joseph  

Last Name 

Yuretich  

Email 

Tug25784@temple.edu  

Historian 

First Name 

Joseph  

Last Name 

Yuretich  

Email 

Tug25784@temple.edu  

New officers and e-mail addresses for next academic year 

(If not yet elected, please indicate date of anticipated election and report names within one week 

of election) 

New officers and e-mail addresses 

President 

First Name 

J. Emily  

Last Name 

Von Bulow  

Email 

Tug84307@temple.edu  

Vice President 

First Name 

Jamie  

mailto:Jessica.lynn.baldwin@temple.edu
mailto:Tug25784@temple.edu
mailto:Tug25784@temple.edu
mailto:Tug84307@temple.edu


Last Name 

Axelrod 

Email 

Tue51419@temple.edu  

Secretary 

First Name 

Anastasiya  

Last Name 

Malanchuk  

Email 

Tuf02312@temple.edu  

Treasurer 

First Name 

Paul  

Last Name 

Szczesniak  

Email 

Tug24821@temple.edu  

Historian 

First Name 

Anastasiya  

Last Name 

Malanchuk  

Email 

Tuf02312@temple.edu  

Chapter advisor’s name and e-mail address 

First Name 

Daniel  

Last Name 

Canney  

mailto:Tue51419@temple.edu
mailto:Tuf02312@temple.edu
mailto:Tug24821@temple.edu
mailto:Tuf02312@temple.edu


Email 

Canney@temple.edu  

Chapter advisor’s name and e-mail address 

[chapter-advisors] 

Introduction 

Rho Chi Beta Lambda Chapter from the Temple University School of Pharmacy 

Meetings Please provide information on meetings held in the following tabular format 

Date Attendance Agenda Action Steps 

2018-02-

13 
35 

Rho Chi Information 

Session 

Collected Rho Chi dues and gave a general 

overview of Rho Chi 

2018-02-

20 
35 Rho Chi Elections Elected new officers 

2018-04-

05 
35 

Rho Chi Induction 

Ceremony 
Inducted new members 

Strategic Planning: What goals were set that relate to the Rho Chi mission? 

As the Beta Lambda chapter, we focus on helping others in need. We participate in different 

programs with other organizations involved as well as tutoring which is specifically through Rho 

Chi. We also reach out to the public about different topics through many means. 

Activities  

The biggest activity that Temple University School of Pharmacy’s Rho Chi is helping the under 

classmen. We do this through tutoring and participating in the school’s mentorship program. 

Tutoring is conducted through our chapter’s email address, where first year and second year 

pharmacy students in need contact Rho Chi about tutoring, and a Rho Chi member is assigned to 

tutor this student. It is up to the 2 assigned students to meet at a time/place best for the two of 

them. The mentorship in our school is run by both PLS and Rho Chi. At the beginning of the fall 

semester every first year student who wanted to participate filled out a survey about their 

interests in pharmacy and what they were looking to get out of the mentorship program. There 

was a similar surgery for the mentors involved as well. We then paired mentee to mentor based 

of interests and what their tentative plans for after graduation were. These were both extremely 

successful and worthwhile programs thats Rho Chi actively participates in. Tutoring is 

something that is done yearly but we have just started to participate in the mentorship program as 

it is new to our school. 

Rho Chi as a whole has done numerous poster presentations, each of them being at different 

locations with different target audiences. We presented a poster about smoking cessation on 

Temple University’s undergraduate campus. We had many temple students come up to ask about 

mailto:Canney@temple.edu


our poster for themselves personally or for family members. We also presented a few posters at 

Temple University Hospital. We presented on Cough and Cold as the seasons started to change 

from summer to fall, and also about seasonal allergies. We also participated in Pharmacy Week 

at Temple Hospital where the Pharmacy Department along with school organizations, filled the 

entire lobby with different pharmacy related activities for patients to participate in. There was a 

wheel to spin, medication trivia, and also posters set up for an extremely interactive way to talk 

to the public. Poster presentations are something that Temple’s Rho Chi participate in each year. 

We also conduct a student vs faculty volleyball game, held in the gym across the street from the 

pharmacy school. This is a great way for students and faculty to get to know each other better 

while having a friendly game of volleyball. 

Temple Univesity’s Rho Chi also held a fundraiser this past spring semester to raise funds for 

activities and the induction ceremony costs. The fundraiser we had this year was White Coat 

clipboard. The offer the clipboard to the first second and third year students, as they come in 

hand for IPPE and APPE events. 

Financial Budgeting 

To support our chapters activities, we supplied for funding grants through the Temple Univeristy 

Student Faculty Center where we were allotted funds for each of our activities. If the cost of the 

activity costed more than what was allotted through the Student Faculty Center, the funds came 

from the Rho Chi Beta Lambda Chapter funds.  

Installation Function 

The Beta Lambda initiation function took place at the Temple Univeristy Student Faculty 

Center’s auditorium. We inducted our new members on April 5th 2018 at 12:30pm. The new 

members were present along with their family members, the current chapter officers, Dr. Canney 

(the chapter advisor), and faculty front he school. The Temple Univeristy School of Pharmacy’s 

Dean and assistant Dean were present and made speeches congratulating the new members on 

their hard work and dedication to the profession of pharmacy. 

 

Evaluation/Reflection 

I feel as though our Rho Chi activities were for the most part successful. We had a great public 

participation in all of our events, which made them all worthwhile. We also had great success 

with the mentorship program as we did an end of the year survey and theres was a 96% 

satisfaction rate among both mentees and mentors. Ways we can improve is increasing the 

number of Rho Chi members who are willing to tutor. A few Rho Chi members were tutoring 2 

students at the same time and was a bit overwhelming at times. So encouraging our Rho Chi 

members to be more involved in tutoring can really improve that aspect of our society. 

 

Other Information 

 


